
February 24, 1969 

Mr. Jack W. Crissey 
Fulton Plumbing Company 
44 3 Stonewall Street, S. W. 
Atlanta, Georgia 30313 

Dear Mr. Crissey: 

With further reference to your letter of February 14, 
Mr. Wofford reports that there i some misinterpre­
tation of the ordinance. 

He reports that the ordinance doe not requhre that 
existing appli nee be disconnected in order to t st 
heretofore installed gas line in buildings, but the 
ordinance do-e require that any new ga line installed 
be tested a:nd approved before it is, used. Pres_ ure 
test on existing g line ill hot be required. 

I hope that thi clarify the ordinance, and hould you 
need any additional informatioa, I am sure Mr. Wofford 
will be ppy to b ai a istan.ce. 

Sincerely, 

Iv Allen, :Ir. 




